
To Whom It May Concern 
 

My name is  and I am writing this letter regarding the immigration rules going to 

change in August 2017. I am in New Zealand from last 7 years and I applied for a further essential 

skill work visa and I made a genuine attempt for me to keep my job he did advertised on trade me 

and on WINZ as well. I am currently working a s field manager in horticultural company and that’s 

own and operated by New Zealander employer and he’s in this business from last 59 years and INZ 

are still asking questions about my applications that’s there right. But my main concern is that they 

need to change the rules just for the new migrants not for those who are already in NZ from last 

more than 5 years living lawfully and now they have all the work experience over here and also 

attached their emotions and paying all tax and funds so INZ need to keep the rules same for them so 

they have to make changes just for new comers. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards, 
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